


and Order and other relevant materials are available on the Commission’s website at 
http://www.ftc.gov/enforcement/cases-proceedings/112-3108/apple-inc.  It helps the 
Commission’s analysis to hear from a variety of sources in its work.  The Commission thanks 
you again for your comment. 

 
By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Wright dissenting. 
 
 

Donald S. Clark 
Secretary  

 


